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Federal and Tripler Branch

Manager Associate,

Kanani Kin In-Kauhane

 

As we welcome a new year and new beginnings, I'm excited for

my new role as the Moiliili, Federal and Tripler Branch Manager

Associate. I started at HOCU as a Universal Associate

Coordinator and with over 20 years of experience in the financial

industry, I've guided my team in understanding basic banking

fundamentals and providing above and beyond service to our

membership. This year, I plan to lead my team to help our

members achieve their financial goals for the new decade.

While we look forward, I also want to reflect back and thank our

members for your business and loyalty. The success of our credit

union would not be possible without you. Now, lets get you on

track to crush all your financial new year's resolutions, from kick

starting your savings to assisting you with debt consolidation. Stop

by and say hello!

Programs & Services

There are so many benefits to using a HOCU VISA credit

card, you can't afford to miss out!

No annual fee

No international exchange fees

Earn reward points with qualifying purchases

One year extended warranty on purchases*

Call 777-5626 or visit one of our branches to apply today!

*Extended services agreements are offered through a third-party

administrator and may not be available in all states. Terms and conditions

may vary by product type. Call 1-800-635-5529 for details regarding

specific products. For more information, visit

www.visa.com/warrantymanager.

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 22, 2020

Annual Meeting Luncheon:
You're not going to want to
miss our 83rd Annual
Meeting on 3/22/20 at 12pm in
the Waikiki Ballroom of the
Hale Koa Hotel. Enjoy a
delicious buffet and fun prizes!
Tickets are $35 for members
and $40 for guests. For more
information or to purchase
your ticket contact Mary Young
at 777-5610 or
myoung@myhocu.com.

http://www.visa.com/warrantymanager
mailto:myoung@myhocu.com


Community & Charity Support

Keiki Miracle Day Christmas Bazaar: Thank you to all

our members, board of directors, volunteers and staff for

supporting our fundraiser. Our charity

committee raised $2,000 to be used towards our next keiki

charity for this year. 

Toys for Tots: Our 4th annual Toys for Tots drive was such

a success thanks to all the donations we've received from our

members. Together we were able to brighten a child's holiday

season!

 

OTHER

2020 Board of Directors:
The Nominating Committee
has accepted the requests of
the following four members:
Wyman Au, Christopher Jay,
Lydia Kauha and Timothy
Titus. There will be no
nominations from the floor
since the number of nominees
equals the number of positions
to be filled, and all of the
individuals are automatically
elected to serve as directors.
Congratulations!

2020 Scholarship:

We are accepting applications
for our 2020 Rising Star
Scholarship Program.
Applicants must be enrolled in
a community college, trade
school or university program
at a two or four year
institution. This year we will be
awarding $2,000 each to
five recipients. Deadline to
apply is 4/10/20. Visit
myhocu.com for details.
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Our mailing address is:
PO Box 235862, Honolulu, HI 96823
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